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Dayton Avenue School & ESMEMB Proudly Present 
 
 

Please help support our Spring Musical of 
Disney’s Mary Poppins Jr.!! 

 
Dear Dayton Avenue Families,  
 
If you are interested in purchasing a T-Shirt 
for our upcoming musical, please fill out 
the form below and bring it to the Main 
Office by Friday, March 21st. The cost per 
shirt is $15.00. If paying by check, please 
make checks payable to: ESM Elementary 
Musical Booster. Cast and Crew are 
encouraged to purchase shirts as we wear 
them together certain days. (Stage crew can wear them as uniform working 
behind stage during performances.) Thank you in advance for your continued 
support.  
Sincerely, 
 

Ms. Gonzalez, Mrs. Somerville, and Mr. Edwards 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Student Name ____________________________________________________________ 

 

Teacher Name ____________________________________________________________ 

 

Size: Please Circle One: 
 

 

Youth Large                  Youth XL                  Adult Small             Adult Medium                    

 

 

Adult Large                     Adult X-Large                        Adult 2XL 


